

St. Peter Newsletter

Sharing the Good Mens

Dear St. Peter Family,

As the days grow longer and the promise of summer draws near, May greets us with a spirit of renewal and anticipation.

We are especially joyful as we prepare to officially welcome our new pastor, whose installation service will take place on Saturday, June 8. This will be a meaningful milestone in our church's journey, and we invite every member of our congregation to join in this special celebration of faith, leadership, and community.

Looking ahead, we're also thrilled for Vacation Bible School (VBS), coming this August! Planning is already underway, and we can't wait to open our doors to the children of our church and community for a week of laughter, learning, and growing in Christ's love.

As always, may this season bring you peace, hope, and fresh opportunities to serve one another in love.

In Christ,

[Your Name or "The Church Office"] St. Peter Lutheran Church, Warwick, NY

Weekly Service

Worship Every Sunday 11am

Food Pantry

Last Sunday of Each Month 12pm-1:30pm

Bible Study

First Sunday of Each Month 9:30am

CELEBRATING PASTOR'S INSTALLATION

St. Peter Lutheran Church is excited to share joyful news with our congregation and community: Pastor Kenneth Doka, Ph.D., will be officially installed as our new pastor on Sunday, June 8, 2025, at 4:00 PM.

We invite everyone to join us for this special installation service in the sanctuary, followed by a celebratory dinner in Luther Hall.

Pastor Doka brings with him a rich spiritual background, having been ordained in 1973, and decades of experience in pastoral leadership, ministry, and theological education. His calling is marked by a deep commitment to faith, compassionate care, and thoughtful guidance—gifts we are truly grateful to welcome into our church.

As we look forward to this new chapter at St. Peter, let us prepare our hearts and prayers to receive Pastor Doka with open arms and joyful spirits. We thank God for this opportunity to grow together under his leadership.

"And I will give you shepherds after my own heart, who will feed you with knowledge and understanding." — Jeremiah 3:15

We hope you'll mark your calendars and join us in this meaningful moment in the life of our church.



News & Upcoming Events

Click each image for more information



Vacation Bible School!

VBS will be held at St. Peter from
August 6-8 from 5:30-8pm.

More information to follow.



The food pantry is open on the last Sunday of every month from 12pm until 1:30pm. Please consider volunteering your time to help with a wonderful ministry here at St. Peter.



Join us on the first Sunday of each month at 9:30 am for bible study.



Learn how to get involved with the many ministries that Saint Peter engages with.







| st.petercontact@gmail.com

WWW.STPETERWARWICK.ORG